
At-Home AUP 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 High expectations and rules are not only important for your 

student just at school, but they are also very important at home.  

For my classroom I implement an Acceptable Use Policy (AUP).  

This AUP allows me to explain my rules and guidelines for my 

classroom to both you and your student.  I highly encourage you 

to come up with an AUP for your home.  This would allow your 

student to see and understand your expectations for them at 

home.  I have created a template for you to use, but feel free to 

add to or take away whatever you’d like.  This is not required.  

At the bottom of this document, I have provided an example of 

a rule and consequence you could use in your own AUP.  It is 

simply a resource that can be used at school and at home.  I 

hope you find this useful as well! 

         -Ms. Ashley 

 

 

Rule & Consequence Example: 

iPads are only allowed for one hour after school.  If you stay on it longer 

than this, you will not have permission to use it again until you have a 

complete understanding of the rule. 


